
Hello Woodson Families, 

All enrolled students will receive a postcard during the first week of August 

with instructions to check our school website to view important back-to-

school information including teacher assignments. The mailing labels were 

created with your address that is on file. The label on the postcard will 

include your child’s name and a number code that will be used to determine 

the assignment when you visit our website. IF your postcard does not arrive 

by Monday, August 5th, you may come to the school office to receive your 

child’s teacher’s assignment (please bring ID and proof of current 

residence). We look forward to seeing you soon!  

Dr. Reid 
Principal   

IMPORTANT SAVE THE DATES BELOW 

 

 

 

 

 

MEET the TEACHER(S) SCHEDULE 

Tuesday, August 6th – Middle School Grades Only 

2:30-3:15 – Students with last names beginning with A-L 
3:30-4:15 – Students with last names beginning with M-Z 

Wednesday, August 7th – PreK-2nd Grades Only 

2:30-3:15 – Students with last names beginning with A-L 
3:30-4:15 – Students with last names beginning with M-Z 

 
Thursday, August 8th – 3rd-5th Grades Only 

2:30-3:15 – Students with last names beginning with A-L 
3:30-4:15 – Students with last names beginning with M-Z 

 

Families are invited to come and meet teachers, pick up 

important information, purchase spirit shirts, and learn 

about what our PTA has planned for the year. 

 

Monday, 
August 12th  

is the first day 
of school for 
all students. 

PLEASE NOTE: To avoid an overcrowded parking lot and long 

lines, we are hosting four separate “Meet the Teacher” sessions. 

Please come to the session assigned by grade level and last name 

alphabetically. 


